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They have also taken part in 
as a part of the Big Bird Count
formal class. They used recycling items such as yoghurt pots and Orange halves and 
filled them with lard and bird seed.They have enjoyed hanging them up in the trees 
outside the classroom window in anticipation of seeing plenty of birds using them
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or float?

beep beep

 

Our Lower Informal Group have 

been looking at sinking and 

floating. They found objects 

from around 

and when walking outdoors 

then they 

which would sink and which 

would float. The sensory 

experience of extremely cold 

water was enjoyable too!

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

They have also taken part in making bird feeders 
Big Bird Count and their animal care learning along with the Lower 

They used recycling items such as yoghurt pots and Orange halves and 
them with lard and bird seed.They have enjoyed hanging them up in the trees 

outside the classroom window in anticipation of seeing plenty of birds using them
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Congratulations to ELLA. The time, 

effort and creativity in making this 

beautiful poster has made her the 

winner of our…

Sink

beep beep

 

Our Lower Informal Group have 

been looking at sinking and 

floating. They found objects 

around their classroom 

and when walking outdoors 

they had to determine 

which would sink and which 

would float. The sensory 

experience of extremely cold 

as enjoyable too! 

 
 

along with the Lower 
They used recycling items such as yoghurt pots and Orange halves and 

them with lard and bird seed.They have enjoyed hanging them up in the trees 
outside the classroom window in anticipation of seeing plenty of birds using them. 
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ELLA. The time, 

effort and creativity in making this 

beautiful poster has made her the 

 

 



For Mental Health awareness week, last week, our Formal KS5 class had the time to think 
about what is important to them and how they could best express themselves. They 
decided that the best way was through music as songs often resonate how we feel and 
remind us of happy times. Music has the power to bring us all together so what better way 
to say how you are feeling than to create a class playlist. The class have since been 
enjoying their therapeutic listening and have said it makes them feel better when they are 
having a bad day. 

What is your favourite song and how does it make you feel? Perhaps you could experiment 
with different genres of music and see which makes you feel the happiest. 

 

Our upper formal class have made the most out of the snow this week… It’s a good job that 
we had nice warm clothing and blankets for afterwards! 

 

 

 

As we had a school closure on Mon / Tue the week after half term 

commencing 22nd will be week 3 of the school lunch menu. 

 

We have never before experienced difficult times like these so we would just like to say 
a huge thank you and well done to our Welburn Team for the tireless effort that you 
have put into working around the clock to ensure that our pupils are safe and still able 



to learn and thrive. Thank you also to our Care Team for keeping our college students 
entertained and well looked after on an evening and during the night. 

You really are all appreciated. 

Enjoy your half term break and we will see you soon � 


